
Friday Update, September 20, 2024 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with a Friday update, September 20, 2024. 
 
 

 
 
 

This coming week, you will have the opportunity to participate in Goal Setting 
Conferences with your child's teacher. We reserve this time, early in the school 
year, to begin building relationships with families and setting positive outcomes 
for our students. 
 
Student Schedule for this coming week: 
 
September 24th: Minimum Day 
September 25th: Early Dismissal 
September 26th: Minimum Day 
September 27th: No school for students  
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 

I look forward to holding Coffee with the Superintendent meetings at all 9 schools 
during the months of September and October. All meetings will be in English and 
Spanish. At the meetings, I will be sharing information about what is occurring in 
our District, and supports that are taking place in our schools to assist your child, 
both in academics and social/emotional wellness. Looking forward to seeing you 
soon.  
 
 

 
 



Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you. 
 

 

 
 
 


